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PRESS RELEASE 
2021-02-15 
 

Monica Pasanen will step down as CFO 
during autumn 2021 
 
 
Rottneros’ CFO Monica Pasanen has announced that she will leave her position in the 
autumn of 2021. Thus, the recruitment of her successor will begin immediately. 
 
Monica Pasanen has been the CFO of Rottneros since the beginning of 2017 and will end her 
employment in the Group on October 31, 2021. Thereafter she will be at the company's 
disposal to facilitate the transition to a new CFO. 
 
“After an extensive investment program, Rottneros has reached a new level and the Group is 
now in an exciting development phase. Thus, the timing feels right to hand over to a new 
CFO during this year", says Monica Pasanen, CFO, Rottneros. 
 
“I fully respect Monica's decision. We will certainly miss a very competent, committed and 
always positive colleague. She has made a strong contribution to Rottneros’ renewal in 
recent years. Both personally and on behalf of the company, I would like to extend a big and 
warm thank you to Monica and wish her the best of luck for the future”, says Lennart 
Eberleh, President and CEO, Rottneros. 
 
 

 
For more information please contact: 
Lennart Eberleh, President and CEO, Rottneros AB, +46 (0)270 622 65,  

 
 
 

 
Rottneros is an independent producer of market pulp. The Group comprises the parent company Rottneros AB, listed on Nasdaq 
Stockholm, and its subsidiaries Rottneros Bruk AB and Vallviks Bruk AB with operations involving the production and sale of market 
pulp. The Group also includes Rottneros Packaging AB, which manufactures fibre trays, and the wood procurement company SIA 
Rottneros Baltic in Latvia and the forest operator Nykvist Skogs AB. The Group has about 318 employees and had a turnover of 
approximately SEK 2.1 billion in the 2020 financial year. 


